
Important February 25th Public Hearing for the Oakland Hills 

Community 
 

The Wildfire Prevention District (WPAD) board will hold a Public 
Hearing to discuss development of a District-wide Vegetation 

Management Plan for effective wildland fire prevention in the hills.  The 
need for such a plan was unanimously endorsed at a WPAD community 

workshop by a variety of stakeholders in early 2015.   
 

A consulting firm has recently been awarded a City contract with 
appropriated funds to develop a District-wide Vegetation Management 

Plan.   
  

The WPAD invites the community to a Public Hearing and review of the 
2015 WPAD workshop input with the purpose of presenting a final 

report to the Council on what did and didn't work with the current 

Wildfire Prevention District and recommendations for organizing 
another wildfire prevention district in the future, following completion 

of the Vegetation Management Plan for Fire Risk Reduction in the 
Oakland Hills. 

Date:  Saturday February 25, 2017 

Time:  9am - 12:30 pm 
Location:  Trudeau Center, 11500 Skyline Blvd 

 


